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The Council, Management, Staff and Students of Bayero University, 
Kano, are shocked by the unprovoked and senseless attack on 
Christian worshippers on the Old Campus of the University on Sunday, 
29th April, 2012. The attack resulted in the death of a number of 
innocent people. Three of these are confirmed to be University staff 
members. They are: Prof. J.T. Ayodele of Chemistry Department, Prof. 
Andrew Leo of Library Science Department, and Mr. Sylvester Adah of 
Bursary Department. A number of other people sustained injuries. 
 
The Management of the University, on behalf of the Council, staff and 
students, condoles with the families of all the deceased. May their souls 
rest in perfect peace, amen. It also prays for the quick recovery of all 
those injured. 
 
Meanwhile, the Vice Chancellor has cut short his official visit to 
Malaysia due to what happened in the University. He starts the journey 
back home today, and is expected to arrive Kano tomorrow. 
 
Due to the declaration of Tuesday, 1st May, 2012 as a public holiday by 
the Federal Government, work resumes in the University on 
Wednesday, 2nd may, 2012. As usual essential services are not 
affected by the two work-free days. 


